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Happy Easter!  This will be our last bulletin of the Spring term as we have a shorter week next week.  Please 
remember that Thursday is the last day and we have the earlier finish time.  A huge thanks for the support you 
have shown to the school staff and your children this term.  Luxulyan has the top attendance of any school in 
CELT at this moment and that focus on learning, fun and enjoyment of school by our entire community is hugely 
appreciated.  
  
It is hard to believe that we are entering the final term of the school year and attention will turn to end of year 
assessments, transitions and school organisation.  We have lots of exciting activities such as residential visits and 
hopefully the weather will improve to allow a focus on outdoor learning.  Have a fantastic holiday with your 
friends and families.  
 
Have a great weekend. 

 

 

Nathan Cooper – Headteacher 

 
Thank you so much for your support in ensuring your children are in school regularly and therefore making the 
most of their educational opportunities.  Congratulations to the winners – Oak class. 
 

We raised a fantastic £104 towards Comic Relief due to parent/carer generosity so thank you so much. 
 

We have received notification that Treverbyn would like to try and play our sports fixtures again this coming 
Tuesday 26th March. This will be our 3rd attempt to get the matches played! 
 
The intention is for the teams to be the same as per the last attempt to play them but we will sort letters out 
just to be sure. 
 
After our friendly matches on Tuesday we have lots of kits out with parents and carers. Could we please ask 
that all kits are washed and ready to be returned to school as soon as possible. 

 
For all CELT schools this attendance threshold is set at 96% in line with national attendance data. 

http://www.celtrust.org/join-us/vacancies


 
 
 
 

Grow Every Learner - Learn for Life - Enjoy Every Challenge - Excel Together 
We’re Recruiting: For information on job vacancies available within Cornwall Education Learning Trust please visit 
www.celtrust.org/join-us/vacancies  

 

 

This week our words/phrases are: 

Ash and Beech Oak and Sycamore 

da lowr 
(pronounced da lore) 

good enough 

peswardhek 

(pronounced pes-wah-thek) 
14 

  
Gorsedh Kernow Young People’s Awards 

Just a reminder that you have until March 28th to hand any entries in to Miss Allison. 
The categories are: 
• Cornish language – this could be a phrasebook (for example on animals, numbers, Easter etc) or a word 
puzzle like a simple crossword or wordsearch 

• Cornish study – this could be a poem, short story or a powerpoint on a Cornish theme 

• Cornish art and design – this could be a drawing, painting etc 
It would be lovely to submit some more individual entries. 
  
Oll an gwella/All the best  
Kryw Kernewek  
 

Due to finishing early on the last day of the Spring Term we will not be running Treetops on Thursday 28th 
March. 
 

This week was the last week of after school clubs. We will shortly send out new clubs for the Summer Term. 
Clubs will commence week beginning Monday 22nd April 2024. 

Ash Star of the week – Harry V 
Superstar Learner – Roan G 

Beech Star of the week – Jude A-H 
Superstar Learner – Ruben G 

Sycamore Star of the week – Noah A-H 
Superstar Learner – Ed J 
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School Reports will be sent home on Monday via bookbag post.
 

Miss Young will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 26th March to talk about the Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Check your child will be undertaking in the Summer term. Appointments are at 2.30pm or 5pm. 
 

On Tuesday 26th March, Emma Shaughnessy-Philp, a family health worker from Cornwall Council. will be visiting 
the school to carry out height and weight measurements for our Reception age children and Year 6.   
 

As this is the last School Bulletin before we break up for Easter, a reminder that children will be returning to 
school on Monday 15th April 2024. 
 

Saturday 23rd March 2024 
Just a reminder that everyone is 
 welcome to take part in our Springo Bingo  
is this Saturday at the Village Hall.  
 
Many thanks for all of the kind donations  
for our raffle to raise funds for the children  
at Luxulyan School. 
 
If you would like to book a table, please  
get in touch with Mrs Fox  
via email: mfox@lux.celtrust.org or via Dojo 
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2nd February Cross Country Race 3 

Week commencing 5th February Children’s Mental Health Week 

5th February Year 5 – Year 6 Dodgeball Festival 

6th February Breakfast morning with the SendCo  

7th February Ash Class – Vision Screening 

9th February Valentine’s Disco – Whole School 

Week beginning 12th February  February Half Term 

Week commencing 19th February  Swimming and Tennis Oak Class 

Week commencing 26th February  Swimming and Tennis Sycamore Class 

26th February KS1 Cross Country at Poltair School 

29th February Worry Workshop-Mental Health Support Team 3.15pm-4.15pm 
in the school hall - Childcare available 

5th March  Sycamore Class – St Pirans day trip Bodmin 
Pre-ordered Pasties/Jacket Potato for lunch in school 

7th March World Book Day – Dress up a Potato 

11th March Year 6 SATS Parent/Carer Meeting 3.15pm Oak Class 

12th March Re-Scheduled Football/Netball Fixture AWAY to Treverbyn 

15th March Red Nose Day 

18th March KS2 Cross Country at Poltair School 

19th March Ash Class Parental Consultations 
Pondhu Friendly Football/Netball Fixture 

22nd March Oak Class MFL day at Penrice Academy 

23rd March Springo Bingo – PALS – Village Hall 

26th March Weight and Height Check – Ash Class and Year 6 
Year 1 Phonics Screening Check appointments 
Re-Re-Scheduled Football/Netball Fixture AWAY to Treverbyn 

28th March Last day of term – Early finish 1.30pm 
No Treetops Wraparound Club 

29th March to 12th April  Easter Holidays 

15th April First Day of Summer Term 

16th April Lifeguards Assembly 
Cornish Pirates Tag/Touch Rugby sessions – KS2 for 6 weeks pm 

6th May May Bank Holiday 

22nd April Class Photographs 

Week commencing 27th May May Half Term 

7th June Community Cohesion Day (school closed) 

11th June – 13th June Oak Class London Residential Trip 

19th June – 21st June  Sycamore Class Porthpean Residential Trip 

27th June  Year 2 Canna Farm Residential Trip 

23rd July Whole School Sports Day 

24th July Whole School Beach Day 

25th July Year 6 Leavers Trip 

26th July  Last day of Summer Term 
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